
April 29, 2004

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The enclosed tariff Leaf No.58, Revision 2, of PSC No.19 - Electricity, issued by
Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation (“RG&E” or the “Company”), is transmitted for filing in
compliance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service Commission (“PSC”
or “Commission”), to be effective June 4, 2004.

For installation of underground residential distribution systems within a subdivision, the
contributions by and credit to the applicant are:

Per foot
Distribution Line Contribution $ 7.72
Supply Line Contribution $ 7.72
Service Line Contribution $ 6.32
Applicant Trenching Credit $ 4.12

Also enclosed are information required by 16NYCRR 98.6 (entitled 2003 Report) and
work papers (entitled Cost Analysis, Average Trenching Cost per Footage, and 5 Year
Averaging) for the proposed rates.  Should you require additional information, please contact
Dave George at (585)771-4765.

Very truly yours,

Curt D. Roney
Rates and Regulatory Economics

Encls.

Received: 4/29/2004


